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Minutes of Russell Vale Junior Football Club Committee Meeting – Re Registration
Saturday 11th  February 2012 2pm

Venue: Russell Vale Community Hall
Minutes: Steve Smart

Present:

Garry Luyten, Steve Smart, Dave Hughes,  Michael Benn, Tony Maddox, Linda Armstrong,  Hayley Smart

Apologies:  Madelleine Holliday, Andrew Hardy, Renae Walker, Scott Taylor
Business Arising from Previous Meeting

Nil
Presidents Report:

Treasurers Report:
Nil

Secretary Report:

As eluded to in an email, our proposal to have a Comp team Info Session on Mar 3 and SSG Info Day on Mar 10 has been compromised by the Grassroots Coaching Course to be conducted at Balls Paddock on Mar 10. M.Benn put a proposal forward that we move all info sessions to Sat Mar 3 with the following time frame;

U6 9am

U7 9:30am

U8 10am

U9 10:30am

U10 11am

Competition Teams 11:30am

Committee accepted proposal so the club can support as many SSG coaches as possible in completing their Grassroots Coaching Course.

An analysis of the registrations for 2012 as at 2pm Sat Feb 11 was conducted. At this stage the club is heading in the following direction;

U6, currently 21 registered (M/16,F/5). Looking at 4 teams. Registrations still open. L.Armstrong to begin the organisation of teams.

U7, currently 22 registered (M/19,F/3). Looking at 4 teams. Registrations still open. L.Armstrong to Coordinate 2011 Coaches in formation of teams.
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U8, currently 23 registered (M/12,F/11). Looking at 3 teams. Looking for 1 to 3 more registrations. H.Smart and T.Maddox to Coordinate the formation of teams.

U9, currently 14 registered (M/8,F/6). Looking at 2 teams. Looking for 2 to 4 more registrations. L.Armstrong & C.Walker to Coordinate the formation of teams and to advise on whether we place teams in Advanced, Intermediate or Beginners.

U10, currently 17 registered (M/10,F/7). Need 1 more player to make 2 teams of 9 (min reqd). Ideally looking for 1 to 5 players. G.Luyten and P.Holliday to coordinate teams and advise on  whether we place teams in Advanced, Intermediate or Beginners.

U11Div3, currently 11 registered. Need to contact Ethan Lanarch to ascertain intentions of playing in 2012. Need to look at “balancing” 11Div3 and 11Div4 squads numerically. S.Smart to coordinate. Issue of grading discussed. Committee agreed that there was no need to put players through a “formal” grading process in 2012 as there was enough knowledge amongst coaching staff of these 2 teams  to place players appropriately. New signings to be placed and squad numerically evened after S.Smart and S.Hamlet consult.

11Div4, currently 14 registered. As above

13Div1, currently 17 registered. Need to implement club registration/deregistration policy. 13 players from season 2011 have registered. 4 “new” players to the club. Committee agreed to the 13Div1 Coach (J.Miranda)  + 1 Independent Other to grade the new 4 registrations to decide upon the 1 place available in the club for this team.

13Girls, currently 12 registered. Will accept up to 14 registrations. If registrations exceed 14, committee to discuss in consultation with coach (M.Fox)

15Girls, currently 16 registered. Coach and Manager agreed to accept 16 registrations. Books closed.

President agreed to place Late Registartion Notices in School Newsletter in local area promoting the registration of U6 and U7  registrations all welcome,  U9 requiring 2 to 4 registrations and u10 1 to 5 registrations. Registrations will also be considered in the U8 and U11 age groups.
Registrar’s Report:

See Secretary Report
Equipment Officers Report:

Due to increase in SSG numbers club will require more playing shirts and shorts. Committee agreed for equipment officer to immediately purchase the required equipment.
Roo-Ball Co-ordinators Report:

Nil

Referee Co-ordinators Report:
Nil

Canteen Co-ordinator Report: 

To put together an information flyer for Parent Information Morning outlining the procedural workings of the canteen.
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Ground Manager Report

Nil
Agenda Items:
See Secretary
Meeting Closed 3:00pm
Michael Benn                Steve Smart 

RVJFC President           RVJFC Secretary
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President – Michael Benn


Secretary –   Steve Smart 


Treasurer –David Hughes


A.B.N. - 44 236 154 847   
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Email:   � HYPERLINK "mailto:president@rvjfc.com.au" ��president@rvjfc.com.au�     Phone:  0426 955 795


Email:   � HYPERLINK "mailto:secretary@rvjfc.com.au" ��secretary@rvjfc.com.au�     Phone:  0413 594 112


Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:treasurer@rvjfc.com.au" �treasurer@rvjfc.com.au�     � HYPERLINK "http://www.rvjfc.com.au" �www.rvjfc.com.au� 
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Please address all correspondence to The Secretary PO Box 2057, Woonona East NSW 2517





The Cobras
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